

## **Proudly Serving Those Who Served Us**

vetwork@vetwork.org vetwork.org 102 Station Drive, Forked River, NJ 08731 609-971-7613

Board President

Maureen Liddy

Vice President Kenneth Hansen, USMC

Treasurer

Colleen Reeves

**Board of Directors** Richard O'Meara, USA Michael Liddy

John Kitrick Joseph DeAngelo Jr, USMC Brian Gillespie, USMC Joseph Starkey, USMC William Smith

Executive Director
W. Thomas Kiselow, USMC

Operations Director Barbara DeAngelo, USMC Dear Vetwork Supporter,

I am reaching out to share exciting news about an event that is very close to our hearts—Vetwork Wingfest 2025! This highly anticipated annual fundraiser will take place on September 27th, and it promises to be a day filled with delicious food, uplifting music, and a strong sense of community in support of our Veterans.

At Vetwork, we are committed to serving those who have bravely served our country. The proceeds from Wingfest directly support three essential initiatives:

- Veteran Transportation Program: Ensuring Veterans have reliable access to medical appointments, job opportunities, and essential services.
- Veteran Emergency Housing Program: Providing immediate shelter and housing solutions for those facing homelessness or unsafe living conditions.
- The Bill Reeves Veteran Food Pantry: Offering nutritious food and essential supplies to Veterans and their families who are experiencing food insecurity.

The need for these services is greater than ever, and we cannot make a difference without your support. We sincerely invite you to consider making a donation to Vetwork Wingfest 2025. Your contribution—be it monetary, in-kind, or through sponsorship—will have a direct and meaningful impact on the lives of Veterans in our community.

As a valued donor, you will receive recognition in our event materials, on our social media platforms, and through on-site signage, showcasing your commitment to supporting our Veterans. More importantly, your generosity will help us ensure that no Veteran is left behind.

To donate or to learn more about sponsorship opportunities, please visit our website at Vetwork.org or contact us directly at <a href="tel:Vetwork@vetwork.org">Vetwork@vetwork.org</a>.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our Veterans. Your generosity and commitment to this cause mean the world to us, and to those who have sacrificed so much for our freedom.

With heartfelt gratitude,

W. Thomas Kiselow

Barbara DeAngelo

Executive Director Vetwork

Operations Director

Vetwork 501(c)(3) a Non Profit Organization Tax ID # 22-2840165